
Notice to Fishermen …. Havhingsten Fibre Optic Cable Laying Operations….Update. 

Dear All, 
 
Please see attached visualisations and co-ordinates for areas on the cable laying route  within S1.2 
Block 2 where there are now exposed cables on the seabed and all fishing activity is prohibited. 
These are at points where the cable crosses the existing Hibernia and HVDC cables. 
 
For a large scale visualisation of the cable route within the IOM Territorial Sea and associated closed 
areas to fishing please see updated Kingfisher Chart at https://kingfisherbulletin.org/notice-
map?noticeId=1129 
 
Further updates to follow, 
 
Best regards, 
 
Guy Sutton IOM FLO Marine Space UK 
Mob 07624 428332 
Email rgsutton@outlook.com 
 


